
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
21st November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have now received the details for the Girls’ Choir singing in Canvey town centre for the 

Christmas Lights switch on. 

 

The girls need to be at the stage in the town centre (near the library and Barclay’s Bank) at 

1.25 p.m. on Saturday 25th November.  We perform on stage at 1.40 p.m on stage.  The 

children can wear any festive or party clothes, but please make sure they have sensible shoes 

as the stage can be slippery.  The choir finishes at 1.55 and the children can then be collected 

from the back of the stage. 

 

The final girls’ choir rehearsal for this term will be on Monday 27th November. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

 

Christmas Lights Switch on                 Please return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

I give permission for my daughter …………………………………….,,. in class …………….. 

to attend the Christmas Light Event on Saturday 25th November. 

 

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………… Parents/Guardian 
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